SECOND GRADE

Second grade has gotten off to a great start! The students are settling into our routines and
practicing our school rules of being responsible, respectful, safe, and ready to learn.

We hope you enjoyed the Meet the Teacher night. We were so happy to meet you and your
family! Please check with your child’s teacher if you still have questions about the classroom and
school routines.

Student class fees will cover classroom supplies and class shirt. If you haven’t paid your fee,
please do so asap! Students will also need to bring a pair of headphones/earbuds (used only by
your student for chromebooks and testing purposes) to be kept at school. Your student may
bring a water bottle to school each day if they choose or use the water fountains at the school.
We are only allowing water in the classrooms due to new carpet. Please contact your child’s
teacher if you have any questions.

Students are growing as readers this month in our reader’s workshop and will be reading fiction
stories. In our writing workshop students will work on improving narrative stories. In math,
students will be focusing on place value concepts through metric measurement and data.

Remember to always send a jacket or sweater for our cool air conditioned rooms- some rooms
are colder than others! The second grade teachers are looking forward to a great year with your
learner!



